
 

  

             
 
             May 23, 2022  

 

 

DIR. LORMELYN E. CLAUDIO, CESO IV 

 Regional Executive Director 

 Department of Environment and Natural Resources 

 Region IV-B MIMAROPA 

DENR by the Bay Bldg., 1515 Roxas Boulevard, Ermita, Manila 

  

 

             Dear Dir. Claudio: 

 

The onset of the pandemic has made a tangible impact towards the lives of every Filipino, as everyone 

has become more conscious as to how they can protect themselves from COVID and how they can ease 

their financial worries the moment the virus hits them personally. It is but natural, as an institution, to 

look after the welfare of our personnel in these trying times. 

As one of the country’s leading life insurance providers, MANULIFE would like to help your personnel 

in becoming more knowledgeable and better equipped with financial literacy in order to prepare them for 

circumstances that life’s uncertainties would bring us. 

In this regard, we are conducting a Financial Wellness Session which includes topics on insurance, stocks, 

and cryptocurrency for free. I would be glad to call your office to set an appointment with you, or you 

may reach me through 09175539820; ja_s_padecio@manulife.com.ph.  

Thank you and we would appreciate hearing from you soon. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

JAEX GHUMTHAR S. PADECIO 
Financial Advisor, Manulife Philippines 
09175539820 

ja_s_padecio@manulife.com.ph 
 

             

 

 

 


